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Hello Everyone, My name is Sal and  

I am the Head of the Southfields mice.  

I am here to let you know about starting 

Big School.  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

I have a team of mice who are here to 

help you settle into Southfields School. 

You will all have your very own mouse.  

 

 



 
 

 
 

In September, the teachers and the 

Southfields mice will meet you with your 

family at School and show you around 

your new School. 

We have lots of fun activities for you. 

We have planned a picnic, outdoor games, 

an exciting family forest trail and lots of 

craft activities too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

In the second week you are going to be 

really brave just like me and come into 

School all by yourself. You will join your 

teacher and Class for even more fun and 

exciting learning activities- But don’t 

worry a Southfields mouse will always be 

with you to help you!  

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Southfields mice are very clever little 

mice and have secret little paths to 

follow so they can pass on messages and 

visit whenever you need them. All you 

need is the magic mouse door. My team 

will help you make one when you visit us.  

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

We can’t wait to meet you and have lots 

of fun together. 

 

Lots of love 

 
 

 


